
February 20, 2024 

 
REFERRAL AGENCIES 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 
RE:  PROPOSED LAND USE BYLAW AMENDMENT – BYLAW 2024-02 

  
The Town of Calmar is considering the proposed draft bylaw and will be conducting a Public 

Hearing on March 18th at 6h30 pm at the Town Hall and virtually. 

 
A copy of the proposed LUB amendment notification and a copy of the proposed Bylaw is enclosed in 

this email. The notification also contains information about the purpose of the proposed amendment. 

Information on the proposed bylaw is also on our website (calmar.ca).  

 
You are invited to comment on the proposed Land Use Bylaw amendment. Please forward any 

comments you may have before/at noon Thursday, March 14th, 2024. This will allow the feedback to 

go with the agenda package. Comments and feedback will also be accepted during the public hearing.  

 

Please note that comments received will be made public within the process of the Public Hearing.  

 
For further information on the application, or to provide your comments verbally or in writing, please 

contact the undersigned. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Sylvain Losier, MCIP RPP 

CAO, Town of Calmar  

Email: slosier@calmar.ca 

Phone: 780 985-3604 ext. 229 
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